
Communication Purpose: FAFSA submission encouraged 

Mode: Email 

Student Group: In-eligible Students - No FAFSA 

Subject: Emergency Student Grant Funds – 2021-2022 FAFSA Needed 

 

Dear Student, 

In response to the American Rescue Plan (ARP), the Department of Education has allocated additional 

funds to North Greenville University through the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF). 

These funds are available to eligible, currently enrolled students to assist with educationally related 

expenses or with emergency costs directly related to the Coronavirus pandemic. 

The best way for us to determine your eligibility for this grant is for you to submit the 2021-2022 FAFSA 

at www.fafsa.gov. NGU school code: 003441.  

The 2021-2022 FAFSA must be received by <________>for consideration. Students submitting a FAFSA 

after this date will not be considered for this assistance. 

If you have any questions regarding the grant or instruction on submitting a FAFSA, please contact us at 

NGUcentral@ngu.edu. 

Please know that we continue to pray for you during this time.  

Sincerely, 

 

NGUcentral 

North Greenville University 

Email: NGUcentral@ngu.edu 
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